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When was the last time you’ve verified your information 

on the National Plan & Provider Enumeration System 

(NPPES)?  
Once an NPI is assigned it’s not uncommon for providers to forget to maintain their NPPES 

information. NPPES is one of many sites that insurance carriers use to validate provider data. As your 
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career progresses and life brings new opportunities, it’s important to ensure the NPPES site has 

accurate information about you. 

Below are some common reasons to check and update your information: 

1. Recent name change 

2. Moved to a new practice location 

3. Practicing in a new or additional state 

4. Graduated from a specialty program 

If any of the above scenarios have occurred, we highly recommend checking and updating your NPPES 

profile.  

  

 

  
  

 

   

Mahalo to all who stopped by our booth at the 2024 Alaska Dental 

Society Annual Meeting in Kona.  

We are proud to support the ADS and so grateful for the opportunity to attend these annual meetings. 

It's a wonderful time for connecting with the dental community as a whole as well as bonding with our 

many provider partners throughout the state. 

 

Although we may be leaving our snorkeling gear at home, we are very much looking forward to 

another wonderful event next year in Anchorage!  
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Thank you for attending our 

workshop! 

We would like to thank all the offices that 

registered and attended our semi-annual 

provider workshop. We appreciate you 

taking time out of your busy day to learn 

about the newest updates with Delta 

Dental. 

Watch your email for the next workshop 

coming this fall. 
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